
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 11th May 2020 

 

Dear parents,  

 

Following the statement yesterday from the Prime Minister, like us, I'm sure you 
have many thoughts and questions around the potential June return of Year R, Year 
1 and Year 6. We are hoping for greater clarity and detail in the coming days and 
weeks. We will continue to update you as soon as we can but for the moment we 
have no more detail than yourselves.  
  
The school remains closed to all but the children of key workers and vulnerable 
children, that can't be cared for at home. Thank you for your continued support 
during these challenging times.  
 
Stay safe and best wishes, 
 
  

 

 

 

Sarah Moss 
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